
 

DVMHA Monthly Meeting 
Date:  Monday March 23, 2020 

Time:  6:00pm  

 

Location: Conference Call  
Attendees:​  Tania B, Greg M, Cheryl B, Trisha E, Grayson W, Sean H, Andrea B, Sarah M, 
Katrina D, Karen D, Dale L, Melinda H, Bob K, Wayne N, Jason W,   

 

Missing:​  Larry M, Mike R, Jordan C, Kristina V 

 
Motions:  

● Grayson Weir motions to pass February minutes. 
● Greg Mulligan motions to raise rates as to his notes for the 2021/2022 season.  All in 

favor - Passed 
● Greg Mulligan motions to raise the raffle fundraiser to $200 as opposed to $150, Melinda 

Hurley & Katrina Dawes 2nd, All in Favor - Passed 
● Cheryl Bouchard motions annual fundraiser for 2020/2021 season; $200/book, 4x 

$2500.00 in prizes totalling $10,000. All in favor - Passed 
● Greg Mulligan motions to postpone the AGM and awards night to June 9 due to Corona 

Virus. All in favor - Passed 
● Skills and development $6000, Equipment Coordinator $10,000 will discuss further at 

another meeting. 
 

Agenda 
President Greg Mulligan: 

● - Pass February Meeting Minutes that Tania sent out to everyone. 
● - Discuss financial loss from 2019/2020 as well announce budget for 2020/2021. 
● - Pass 2020/2021 annual raffle fundraiser for $ 200.00 for each player. Maximum two books per 

family.  
● - Board to vote on an increase of PeeWee, Bantam, and Midget for the 2021/2022 Season. Won’t 

be going up this year due to COVID-19 hardship. 
● - At AGM we would like to see this year's Directors if possible have no players in the division that 

they are directing. There have been a couple issues brought to myself this year and if possible I 
think it goes the best. 

● - Postpone the Awards Night and Spring AGM till Tuesday, June 9/2020 due to COVID-19. 
Awards to start at 6:00 P.M. AGM to start at 7:00 P.M. If advisors say not to gather in large 
groups then AGM will be held in the Fall. 



● Who’s staying on who is not. I’ll go through all the board and ask the question. Wayne N and 
Sean H may not be staying on. Sarah wont be staying on as Tournment Coordinator. 

● I have applied for another Drayton Valley Community Foundation and Weyerhaeuser Grant for 
the upcoming Year.  

● I had some communication with the DVHTA about this year's grant. Need to adjust a few things. 
Katrina to discuss with Sarah.  Looking at $12,500 

● I would like to contact all our sponsors personally before the end of June to see where their 
Position is for the 2020/20201 Season. WIth Cheryl’s approval I’m hoping this will show as 
president that I’m leading this association down the right path. 

●  

Vice President Karen Durocher: 

● Waiting for more information from the Edmonton female league. Once I have the details I will 
send an email to all members to see if there is interest in having an all girls Bantam team next 
year.  

Treasurer Katrina Dawes: 



●







 
● Can Directors remind all teams to have their team accounts and financials completed and handed 

back to me ASAP. Also remind them that any parent contribution refund cheques are to be 
cashed ASAP. They will not be honoured after 6 months.  

Secretary Tania Bouchard:  

● Nothing to report 



 

 

Registrar Trisha Enyedy:  

 
 

Payment Schedule - should we make any changes to accomodate the financial hardships families may be 
facing? Not sure where changes can be made? Thoughts?  

U7 

$100.00 Initial Payment 

$60.00 May 1​st 

$60.00 June 1​st 

$60.00 July 1​st 

$60.00 August 1​st 

$60.00 September 1​st 

  



U9 

$150.00 Initial Payment 

$85.00 May 1​st 

$85.00 June 1​st 

$85.00 July 1​st 

$85.00 August 1​st 

$85.00 September 1​st 

  

U11 & U13 

$150.00 Initial Payment 

$100.00 May 1​st 

$100.00 June 1​st 

$100.00 July 1​st 

$100.00 August 1​st 

$100.00 September 1​st 

  

U15 & U18 

$150.00 Initial Payment 

$110.00 May 1​st 

$110.00 June 1​st 

$110.00 July 1​st 

$110.00 August 1​st 

$110.00 September 1​st 

 in 

 

Ways and Means Cheryl Bouchard: 

● Logo for ice on omni 2 - $655 through Sign-tific, $743.72 through Jet Ice, $632.99 through White 
Ice. Going to stay local especially with everything going on. 

● Sponsor board in trophy case of omni 2, approximately 5’ x 2’ for $180. This includes all the 
sponsor logos and can be easily replaced if they change - mock up below. Everyone voted on the 
first Mock up. 



● Photos - do we stay with MVP or switch? Got information from Game Face Photo, prices may be 
a bit cheaper however there aren’t as many photo gift options ​https://www.gamefacephoto.ca/ 

● Team sponsorship may be tough this year. Are we willing to lower the cost or provide other 
options? 

● Need to do paperwork for 2020/21 season raffle 

 

Ice Scheduler Grayson Weir: 

● No report 

Technical Coordinator Jordan Cameron: 

● Do we still want to go ahead with team genius this year?  
● Bantam hitting camp will be in the fall before tryouts 

Referee Coordinator Dale Liske: 

● No report 

Tournament Coordinator Sarah MacMillan: 

●  No report 

Coach Coordinator Larry Moberg:  

● Mandy would like to help out with the younger groups with coaching. 

Equipment Coordinator Mike Rosentreter:  

https://www.gamefacephoto.ca/


● Atom name bars will need to be taken off the green jerseys. White can be kept. 
● Looking into getting tournament and game pucks.  Greg has a sponsor for 200 pucks. 
● Need to know midget numbers asap because there are only enough jerseys for 1 team. 

NAI Representative Kristina Vallee: 

● No report 

 

DIVISION DIRECTORS 

Initiation Director Shaun Hendricken: 

● No report 

Novice Director Jason Wirstiuk: 

Season ended well, hopefully scheduling and some fine tuning occurries for tiering to 
make things easier for next year.  

Wondering if board continues giving skills money would it be better and easier for this 
group to schedule the skills time as the director or skills coordinator.  Say oct/nov/dec  

Ill stay on as novice director if needed, will not do atom or peewee as my boys are in 
both.  

Atom Director Wayne Nelson: 

● No report 

PeeWee Director Bob Koethler: 

● No report 

Bantam Director Melinda Hurley: 

● No report 

Midget Director Andrea Barrett: 

● No report 

 

Adjourned:​ 6:49pm 

Next Meeting:​ May 19 @ 6pm  

 

 

Signed:  

Greg Mulligan________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Tania Bouchard_______________________________________________________________________ 


